GRANVILL ENTERPRISES

General Contractors - Construction Management

May 25, 2023
To whom it may concern in Columbus, Georgia Engineering Department

| am the owner and General Contractor for the property Addressed at 6018 Business Png)Jive. We
were recently permitted for development by the engineering department (SPNR 1-23-0206). | would like
to formally request that we would not be required to install the sidewalks shown on our submitted plans
on the road frontage city right of way. We want to keep the look of this existing business park like it is
when it was first developed years ago. Our property has an existing parking lot that has been here for
years, and we feel this project is not a complete new construction project because of this existing
developed parking lot. Also, there are no other sidewalks in this older business park. Charmaine Crabb
has also looked at our property and has also agreed that the sidewalk shouldn’t be installed because it
will look out of place with the rest of the business park having no sidewalks. We would like to comply
with everything on this project, but at the same time we want to keep the look of this business park the
same. Please contact me directly if you have any questions or concerns with this request.

Thank You

Willie GraW

Granville Enterprises, LLC
706-464-3258

Supremeservicel@gmail.com



